
PQ 05/20 
 
Cabinet – 9 January 2020 
 
Written question from Peter Scott to the Leader, Isle of Wight Council 
 
I am told work has commenced on the All Saints Site, therefore has a full and 
complete Asbestos Survey been completed, if not why not ? if yes may I be 
permitted to examine the survey report / results ? 
 
 

Response 
 
Initial works have been undertaken on the All Saints’ site in order to start to 
understand the complexities of development. A full asbestos survey has not yet been 
undertaken and won’t be for some time yet.  
 


